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	Questionnaire on the impact of the introduction and utilization of new technologies on the regulatory environment of telecommunications
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To Administrations of Member States of ITU and 
National Telecommunication Regulatory Bodies
Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to the last meeting of the Rapporteur Group on Question 9/1, held in Dakar (Senegal) on 5 December 2000, a questionnaire has been prepared on the impact of the introduction and utilization of new technologies on the regulatory environment of telecommunications.

The replies to this questionnaire will be used as the basis for the drawing up of the report on Question 9/1.

We should therefore be grateful if each recipient could reply to the attached questionnaire, which is also available on the Web at the following address:
http://www.itu.int/ITU-D-StGrps/SGP_1998-2002/SG1/StudyQuestions/Question_7 
We would request that you send your replies - preferably by e‑mail or fax - to reach the ITU‑D Study Group Secretariat (Fax: +41 22 730 5484/e‑mail: devsg1@itu.int) no later than 31 May 2001, with a copy to Mr Mactar Seck (Senegal), Rapporteur for Question 9/1 (Fax: +221 822 0415/ e‑mail: seck@sonatel.sn).

I look forward to receiving your reply.

Yours faithfully,
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Hamadoun I. TOURÉ
Director, BDT
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